
From: Lelia Loomis
To: Lelia Loomis
Subject: FW: Reappointments of Ann Guerra and Joe Heckel to TSC
Date: Monday, March 30, 2020 2:47:47 PM

 

From: Robin VanValkenburgh 
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 2:46 PM
To: Lelia Loomis 
Cc: Subject: RE: Reappointments of Ann Guerra and Joe Heckel to TSC
 
Hi Lelia,
 
Yes Ann and Joe are both members in good standing and I recommend them for reappointment.
 
Thank you!
 
Robin Van Valkenburgh
Transit Services Manager

mailto:Lelia.Loomis@co.nevada.ca.us
mailto:Lelia.Loomis@co.nevada.ca.us

